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The committee met a couple of weeks ago so here’s what’s in store for you . . The committee met a couple of weeks ago so here’s what’s in store for you . . 

Saturday 2nd SeptemberSaturday 2nd September 
a quiz party at 7pm for a 7.30 pm start 
in the Parish Rooms (see poster right). 
It would be wonderful if you could 
come and perhaps encourage friends 
and family to join us to make this a joyful and fun 
evening.

Several people have been practising their skills 
at pétanque throughout the summer and on 
Wednesday, 23rd SeptemberWednesday, 23rd September  at 3.00pm, they 
will be playing again so why not come and join in some 
games, or simply watch and admire their skills? Some 

boulistes from Whiteshill will also 
be there and refreshments will be 
available. It would be wonderful 
to have some support but please 
pray for good weather because if it’s 
pouring with rain, the event will be 
cancelled.

Saturday 7th OctoberSaturday 7th October  

a Treasure Trail around Tetbury 
in the morning, followed by 

lunch at the Snooty Fox. Details 
nearer the time.

Saturday 11 NovemberSaturday 11 November  
Remembrance Day in France is always 
commemorated on 11 November, on 
whichever day of the week it falls. 

We traditionally attend each other’s 
ceremonies in alternate years and 
in 2022, twinning members from 
Lèves came to Nailsworth, so 2023 is 
Nailsworth’s turn to go to Lèves.

Let Isobel know if you would be 
interested in joining a small group 
attending the ceremonies in Lèves.



Julian has made a valiant attempt at making the Lèves Corner gardenLèves Corner garden look a bit nicer since the 
disappointing (and costly for the Council) efforts of the contractors. The committee now have plans to 
do some serious work to make it look lovelier and more sustainable than ever. The Lèves road signLèves road sign, 
which we received as a gift in May, will hopefully be allowed to be affixed to the wall underneath Lilia's 

map.

Isobel Hié         23 The Old George, Nailsworth GL6 0BA         07946 315179 / 01453 833290          isobel.hie@outlook.fr 

Judith and Isobel have also made a start 
on cleaning and reorganising 
the Twinning display Twinning display 
cabinet in the cabinet in the 
Mortimer RoomMortimer Room. 
The beautiful glass plaque 
and boules trophy will join 
other gifts in there shortly.

  Friday 1st March  Friday 1st March 
AGM with refreshments 
and a French film (with 

subtitles).

Some sad news -
Two of our long time twinning 
members have died . . . 
Bill Affleck here in Nailsworth 
and Gérard Juré 
in Lèves.
Both were involved 

with the twinning from the very early 
days and were valued members of the 
Association.

Thursday 9th to Sunday 12th MayThursday 9th to Sunday 12th May 
it’s Lèves‘ turn to visit Nailsworth 
in 2024; they will arrive on the 
Thursday, probably early evening, 
and leave again on the Sunday 
morning.

	

looking ahead to next year . . . looking ahead to next year . . . 

In other news  . . . In other news  . . . 


